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Title Summary website 

Virginia 
Workforce 
Connection 

Online Web-based 
Resource for Job Seekers 
who are Virginia 
Residents. 

https://www.vawc.virginia.gov  

Helmets to 
Hardhats 

Helmets to Hardhats is a 
national program that 
connects National Guard, 
Reserve and transitioning 
active-duty military 
members with quality 
career training and 
employment 
opportunities within the 
construction industry. 

www.helmetstohardhats.org 
  

Virginia Career 
Works 
Northern 
Region 

The Career Centers have 
free workforce resources 
available at six 
conveniently located 
Northern Virginia sites. 
Knowledgeable staff will 
assist both job seekers 
and employers. 

https://vcwnorthern.com/jobseekers/  

Britepaths/ 
Financial 
Empowerment 
Center 

Offers Workforce/Job 
Readiness, Small 
Business,  and Career 
Training Consulting, 
through Virtual Classes 
and Workshops 
 

https://britepaths.org/news/Virtual 
 

USA Jobs Website that can be used 
to search all US 
government jobs that are 
currently avaialble. 

https://www.usajobs.gov/  

Career One 
Stop 

USDOL source for career 
exploration, training and 
jobs 

www.careeronestop.org 
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